
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
On Thursday, 4th July, Year 3 will be taking part in an Ancient Egyptian Day. If you child wishes, they may dress 
up in Ancient Egyptian style clothing for the day. This is not compulsory. If your child would like to dress up 
please ensure that your child has a suitable pair of shoes for break and lunchtime.  
 
The day will consist of Ancient Egyptian themed lessons such as learning about what life was like for the 
Egyptians and we will also be taking part in our own Archaeological Dig! Following on from this we will have a 
number of art based activities for the children to take part in. Parents are welcome to join us at 3.00pm, via the 
classroom door, to share our creations! 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about the day.  
 
Miss Craig 
Class Teacher  


